
 

 

 
Royalton Township 

 
 

Will conduct its annual road inspection 
beginning at the close of the Local 
Board of Appeal and Equalization, 

approximately 9:30 a.m. 

 
Monday, April 26, 2021 

 

 
There may be a quorum of supervisors 

present.  Members of the public that wish to 
accompany the road inspection must inform 

the town office (320-396-2982) before April 15. 
 

 
Posted this 5th day of April 2021 
 
Duane P. Swanson, Clerk, Royalton Township 


